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From now on until mid-May HKIB will undergo a renovation of our staff
workspace to accommodate our future growth.

During this period, we want to assure you that most of our services will operate
as usual. However, construction noise in the public areas of our premises is
inevitable. We appreciate your understanding and apologise for any inconvenience
caused.

Please be aware that some of our programmes, events, trainings and exams may
be affected during the above renovation period. We will make the necessary
adjustments not limited to change of venue and shifting to virtual classrooms. We will
provide timely updates to all affected participants and try to minimise the impact to
our Members and other stakeholders.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the office renovation or the
impact on specific events, please feel free to contact the Secretariat. We appreciate
your patience and continued support as we strive to enhance our workspace.
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